
After-School Cooking Classes 
 

DMCS Substitute Teacher, Mrs. Holly Houg, will be teaching a set of three after-school cooking 
classes this fall.  The students will get lots of fun hands-on experience in the kitchen!  They will learn 
how cooking can be healthy, delicious & fun and will learn a variety of cooking skills.  Mrs. Houg is 
willing to accommodate for any allergies.  All classes will meet right after school on Wednesdays.   

At each class, the students will make several healthy recipes (main dish, side dish, drink & dessert) 
& will eat what they make, so no need for them to eat supper before they head off to their next 
activity. Limited spots available!  Please e-mail Mrs. Holly Houg to sign up. The deadline 
is September 10th.  Payment is due by then to reserve your spot.   

7th-12th grade class dates:   

• Wed. Sept. 23rd, Oct. 21st & Dec. 2nd at 3:30-5:00 p.m. in the DMCS kitchen 
• $100 for all three classes. 
• Checks can be made payable to Holly Houg. 

There will not be any refunds if your child cannot make it to all three sessions. 

mailto:hjhoug@hotmail.com

